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November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Paris 2024 
 
As part of the Year 12 and 13 Literature, Language/Literature and French courses for A-level, we have 
organised a trip to Paris. This will complement the students’ study of the Paris Anthology and their study of 
French, as well as their culture more broadly, which will help with the Modern Themes side of the course. 
As well as complementing their study of Romantic love in Love Through the Ages, it is aimed to be an 
enriching experience for the students. 
 
We will be leaving on the morning of Friday 22 March and returning late in the evening of Monday 25 
March. We will travel to and from London by coach and take the Eurostar to Paris. Please ensure that the 
passport of the person travelling is valid for at least three months after the 22 March, as these are the 
current travel rules in Europe. You must also hold a valid EHIC card. 
 
The trip includes a river cruise along the Seine, a visit to Montparnasse tower, a tour of the Louvre and the 
Pompidou centre and two evening meals in a Paris restaurant. The students will also have free time to 
explore the city. Accommodation is in a central Bed and Breakfast.  
 
There are 30 slots available for students to purchase on ParentPay and the cost of the trip will be 
£555.00. An initial deposit of £300 is required by Wednesday 13 December via ParentPay. The final 
amount of £255 is due on Thursday 4 January. Students will need to bring additional money for lunches, 
one evening dinner and spending money. This trip is not an obligation, but rather an opportunity for 
students. 
 
If the trip is oversubscribed, a random ballot will take place and you will be informed if your child has been 
allocated a place. If any students are unsuccessful your deposit will be refunded. Further details and more 
information will follow. 
 
Please complete the online consent form on ParentPay by Wednesday 13 December, if you do not have 
access to ParentPay please email parentpay@seafordhead.org. 
 
 
We hope the students will enjoy and greatly benefit from the experience. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

A.Creneguy 
 
Mrs A Creneguy 
Teacher of English 
 


